
Principal ’s  Newsletter  
12th December 2023

info@goreyeducatetogether . ie
053 94 89662

www.goreyeducatetogether . ie

Winter Fair

For Your
Information

The school ’s  Winter
Fair  was very
successful :   many
thanks for  al l  the
support !

Wednesday 13th December:  Classes f inish at  12noon ( infants)  and
12.30pm (older c lasses . )   Staff  meeting.   ( Infants with older s ibl ings and
infants who use the school  buses wi l l  be supervised unti l  12 .30pm.)

Wednesday 13th December:   Good luck to Sean,  Jeremi and Noah who
take their  Hydro-Electr ic ity  project  to the Intel  Mini-Scientists  Regional
Final  in Dubl in!

End of Year Performances for famil ies:  (PE Hal l )  

Monday 18th December :  End of  year songs,  poems,  etc .  by Infants
[11 .30am],  1st  and 2nd classes [ 1 .00pm.]  

Tuesday 19th December :  End of  year songs,  poems,  etc .  by 3rd and 4th
classes [ 1 1 .30am],  5th and 6th classes [ 1 .00pm.]

Please return raff le  t ickets (sold & unsold)
and any monies to the school .   T ickets wi l l
a lso be on sale next week at  the End of  Year
Performances.   
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Classes finish
Early on the 22nd
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Friday 22nd December:  Classes f inish at  12noon ( infants)  and 12 .30pm (older
classes . )  Infants with older s ibl ings and infants who use the school  buses
wil l  be supervised unti l  12 .30pm.  End of  Term: school  reopens Monday 8th
January .   Please see the school  website for  our ful l  calendar .   

Please check our Lost and Found
trol ley before the
hol idays .  (Unclaimed items wi l l  go to
the local  recycl ing centre. )

Head Lice and Threadworms are
relat ively  common amongst young
chi ldren.  Parents are asked to help
minimise the spread -  please make
regular  checks and seek advice from your
GP,  chemist  or  other healthcare
practit ioner .  Encourage hand washing.


